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Comments: Bill Roberts called team lead Andrew Mueller to report an error on the maps included in the Draft

Environmental Impact Statement. A private road off CA Highway 263,  is incorrectly shown as a public Forest

Service system road, 45N67Y. The continued inclusion of this road on Forest Service maps has encouraged the

public to park on this road, unload ATVs, and ride on the Long Gulch Siskiyou County road 7J020 which

threatens public safety. 

 

Mr. Roberts also called to say he completed a shaded fuel break project on his land with a grant from South

Yreka Fire Department. This fuel break, completed by mastication, may be useful to connect to the Craggy

Project's proposed fuel breaks. The fuel break described by Mr. Roberts connects Canal and Long Gulches.

Andrew Mueller located this fuel break using aerial imagery made the attached map showing the fuel break. 


